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INDIANAPOLIS, IN -- ASME - Central Indiana Section, and IEEE - 
Central Indiana Section are hosting a banquet and networking 
event to benefit the Indiana Council of Engineering Societies 
(ICES) and the Bridge to Engineering Scholarship.  The event will 
be held beginning at 5:00pm on Friday, October 17th at the 
Radisson, Indianapolis Airport. 
 
In speaking of the event, ASME-CIS Chair Kim Dunlap stated, “This 
event provides a unique opportunity for the Indianapolis 
technical community to share green technology and professional 
development opportunities while contributing to a great cause.” 
 
Exhibits related to green technology and technical education will 
be presented in the Radisson ballroom lobby beginning at 5:00pm.  
Exhibits from the U.S. Department of Agriculture, Stellar Wind 
Bio Energy LLC, and Rose-Hulman Institute of Technology will be 
featured, among others. 
 
Will Kassebaum, Co-CEO of Stellar Wind Bio Energy, shared his 
thoughts on this opportunity, “Participation in this event allows 
Stellar Wind to showcase the exciting technologies we are 
developing, and to see what strides other organizations have made 
in developing alternative energy and green technology.” 
 
A benefit dinner will follow the technical exhibits at 
approximately 7:00pm.  Special guest speakers Jesse Kharbanda of 
the Hoosier Environmental Council, Jim Trueblood of Cummins, 
Inc., and Les MacTaggart of the Indy Racing League will address 
the audience with various green-technology related topics. 
 
Highlighting the evening will be presentation of the Bridge to 
Engineering Scholarship, intended to reward a graduating college 
senior who will make a profound impact in the fields of science 
and engineering in the state of Indiana. 
 
For more information on this event, including the Bridge to 
Engineering Scholarship, attendance information, or exhibit 
opportunities, contact Dan Gallagher, event coordinator at 765-
721-1159 or dpatrickgallagher@gmail.com. 
 
 




